
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to  
work with elementary school children having social and/or academic difficulties. For more info contact Adrienne 
Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810 
 
“Congrats to this year’s NHS officers! President Ariel Azhdam, VP Remy Jamal-Eddine, Secretary India Halm, 
Parliamentarian Sharon Attia, and Treasurer Candace Hannani. There will be an officers meeting on January 11 
at lunch in room 284.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Service deadline for Fall 2012 credit:     Community Service cards for hours performed during the 
summer/fall semesters must be completed (signatures, locations, date(s) of volunteer work, etc.) and turned in to 
the main office by Thursday, January 17, 2013.  See Mr. Hayne (rm. 221) if you have any questions. 
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Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
 You must have your permit visible and 

posted in the rear mirror (not flipped 
over or behind another permit) 

 
 If someone is parked in your spot. You 

need to report that person. Please do so 
in House B or email us at 
mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, staff 
parking or reserved spaces – LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270 
and 273-278) 
 

 You may be subject to being ticketed if 
you violate any of the above rules 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK  
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule  
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE VOICES AROUND THE WORLD submission DEADLINE HAS BEEN EXTENDED to WED. JAN. 16, 2013.  
All submissions will be turned in to Dr. R. Ramsey in Room 238 or in her mailbox in the Main office. 
Writers and Artists, this is a great opportunity to share your creative genius! 
 
LETS Club will meet at lunch on Tuesday, January 8 in Room 212! 
 
“Attention NHS members! There is a mandatory general meeting on January 31 at lunch in the Jon Cherney 
lecture hall. Your new officers will be introduced, and we will begin planning our community service project!” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


